Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:07 PM
To: 'mark.williams@us.bureauveritas.com'
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence RO254
Hello Mark,

ACDEH sent out a directive today that addresses your request. You, the RPs, and the other consultants should receive
the directive by today or tomorrow.

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: mark.williams@us.bureauveritas.com [mailto:mark.williams@us.bureauveritas.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 2:29 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Cc: sunny@vintnersdist.com

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence RO254

Ms. Jurek

BVNA has been attempting to obtained the files as requested. Many of the files were with a former employee and as such we have
had some difficulty obtaining all the requested files and information to date. We will begin uploading the files that we do have, but
would kindly request an extension of 30 days in order to have sufficient time to retrieve the requested information and summarize it
as requested. | anticipated that the additional 30 days would allow for us to retrieve and upload the remaining files.

Sincerely
mark

Mark Williams, CAC, P.G.

Environmental Site Investigation and Remediation Manager
Bureau Veritas North America, Inc.

Health, Safety, and Environmental Services

2430 Camino Ramon, Suite 122, San Ramon, California 94583
p: 925.426.2676, c: 925.858.5990, f: 925.426.0106
mark.williams@us.bureauveritas.com

www.us.bureauveritas.com

Management Systems Global Certifications:
1SO 9001:2008 — Quality e ISO 14001:2004 — Environmental ¢ HSAS 18001:2007
—Health & Safety

Fﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

To: "sunny@vintnersdist.com" <sunny@vintnersdist.com>, "andrea.wing@shell.com" <andrea.wing@shell.com>

Cc: "Olton, Shane" <Shane.Olton@aecom.com>, Mark Williams/USA/VERITAS@VERITAS, "Heikkila, Sara" <Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com>,
"jeff.bullen@shell.com” <jeff.bullen@shell.com>, "johne@vintnersdist.com" <johne@vintnersdist.com>, "Jurek, Anne, Env. Health" <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>,
"Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Date: 11/08/2016 08:53 AM

Subject: ACEH Correspondence RO254

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000254
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACEH
[attachment "DIR_L_2016-11-07.pdf" deleted by Mark Williams/USA/VERITAS]

"This message contains confidential information. To know more, please click on the following
link:"http://disclaimer.bureauveritas.com"



